
Emailed December 31, 2020 

DRB Comments for Meeting on 1/6/2021 

 

 

To:  Angela Gomez, Development Review Board Secretary 

  City of Albuquerque 

 

From:  Nicole M. Friedt, P.E., Development Review Engineer 

  AMAFCA 

 

   

RE:  DRB COMMENTS for PR-2020-004771 

 

LOT 1 BLOCK 1, GUTIERREZ ADDITION (Homewise Inc.): ZAP: L-14 

SD-2020-00211 Vacation 

of Public 

Right-of-

Way 

• No adverse comments. 

   

   

   

 


